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Interpreting Course Commencing Saturday 24th February 2024 

 
 
Deaf Services Lanarkshire are delighted to announce the commencement of their 
Sign Language Interpreting course on Saturday 24th and Sunday 25th February 
2024. 
 
As this is a part time Course it will take approximately 2 years to complete. 
The Course will run every second Saturday and Sunday. 
 
Throughout your course you will learn about various models of interpreting and so 
much more. You will continually be assessed to ensure you are benefiting from your 
learning which will support your practice when undertaking assignments. 
 
Please note Minimum entry qualification is Trainee Registration with SRLPDC or 
NRCPD. 
The Interpreting course (Customized Award is recognized by both SQA and the 
Scottish Register SRLPDC) Currently this is a Scottish Qualification only. 
 
For further information please email training@deafserviceslanarkshire.co.uk or 
telephone Kirsty on 01236 604808 Mondays, Wednesdays or Fridays. 
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